MEMORANDUM 
TO:

City Commission
CC:

Robert Baldwin, City Manager



Colin Donnelly, Assistant City Manager


Kristen Jones, Director of Parks and Recreation



Dominic Orlando, Director of Public Services

FROM:
Thomas J. Ansbro, City Attorney

DATE:

October 4, 2011
RE:

City-County Grant Agreement; Griffin Marine Park Solar Lighting Project

_____________________________________________________________________________

Attached is a copy of a proposed Agreement between the City of Dania Beach and Broward County, which provides a $45,000.00 grant to the City administered by the Broward Boating Improvement Program.   The “scope” of the Project consists of the installation of five (5) solar street lights in the parking lot and at the boat ramp of the Griffin Marine Park.

In practical effect, this is an extension of a Grant Agreement previously approved by the City Commission and adds a required grant match funding of $2,500.00 Adoption of a Resolution authorizing execution of the Agreement is requested.

Attachment:   Grant Agreement

           Resolution

